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IDF Director General calls for worldwide dialogue at the IDF World Dairy Summit

Brussels, 19 September 2005- Speaking at the Joint Council and 91st General Assembly and of the IDF in Vancouver, Canada, on 18 September 2005, Christian Robert said “As Director General of IDF, it is important for me to attend this World Dairy Summit to meet and get to know IDF experts and members and what we need or should be doing together. This Summit is an exciting opportunity to build contacts and prepare our work together.”

Mr Robert has more than 20 years’ experience of the international food industry and has held management positions at the highest level. He served 12 years in the senior management team of Nestle and most recently was Managing Director, Europe with the Bulmer’s Group. 

Mr Robert also has extensive experience of trade associations and representative organizations.

“I am interested to learn about your views to better plan with you more constructive action for the whole dairy sector. It is obvious to me that key concepts such as representativeness, visibility, communication, partnership, expertise, ambition and leading role of IDF should be part of our action plan in the near future”

“Let me also confirm my enthusiasm and my commitment to take IDF forward and contribute to your own success.”

**********
Notes to Editors
The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector.

To find out more please visit http://www.fil-idf.org
